St. Peter Cathedral



Campaign Newsletter

Pledge Total Rising ~ \$1,450,000!

All gifts, no matter the size, are needed and greatly appreciated. Our campaign is based on equal sacrifice, not equal giving.

Your Involvement is Key to Our Success

WE/Parish leadership want to hear from all of our Cathedral families! If you have yet to respond to the campaign, you may pick up a pledge form at the Parish Office or the Campaign Information Table in the Gathering Area. Please return your completed form to the Parish Office or in the offertory collection.

Every pledge, regardless of the amount, is integral to our joint effort. We need everyone's participation to be successful!

We would like to thank all of the families that have supported the campaign by keeping it in their prayers, as well as those who responded to let us know they are unable to contribute at this time. We know that not every family is capable of making a pledge to the campaign. However, each household's prayerful response is essential to our success.

Pledge Reminders ~ Begin in June

The initial pledge reminders will be sent out in June. However, if you would like to begin making payments sooner, please remember to write the check to St. Peter Cathedral with a notation for the "capital campaign" in the memo line.

We ask those who made their pledge online to also please return your pledge card to the Parish Office for our records. Your cooperation is very much appreciated.

Thank You for your support!